
 
I strongly object to the site chosen for the construction of the new 
school for the following reasons : 
 
This is about the worst spot in terms of traffic congestions leaving 
the island, insufficient space for the projected building, further 
reduction of green space, lack of safety for the children, since this 
area is already a high traffic spot. 
 
We all know that the city wants to use space owned by Verdun, but if a 
proper campaign would be launched, I am certain that developers such as 
Mr. Gewurz would be proud to donate land and have the school named 
after them. There is still land available ( across from GRAVEL , near 
the Bell Center etc. much better suited for the location of a new 
school. 
	
  


